

November 22, 2017 - Volume 2, Issue 12

PRINCIPAL NEWS + ANNOUNCEMENTS

DANIEL CARNEVALE SUPPORT

Please keep Daniel in your prayers over this Thanksgiving Season. Your support is well appreciated by the Carnevale family. Today was a sea of Violet throughout the school and church.

PRAYER SERVICE









In this season of Thanksgiving, let us all remember and give thanks for all we have. Our Grade 6 students performed a skit during the Prayer Service today to commemorate the Gospel.

CLASS NEWS

KINDERGARTEN CLASSES

KA and KB performed "The First Thanksgiving" for their families on Monday, November 20th. After their performance, they enjoyed a Thanksgiving Feast. Thank you to all who donated. We had a wonderful feast!











PREK CLASSES

The PreK students participated in a Thanksgiving presentation and snack with someone for whom they are thankful.







PARENT ASSOCIATIONS + CLUB NEWS

PTA (Parent-Teacher Association)

The Parent Afternoon Escape sponsored by the PTA for PreK- 3rd Grade is coming up on **Saturday, December 2nd from 12:00-4:00 pm**. Parents can drop off their PreK-3rd Grade students for 4 hours of Christmas shopping. Students will have crafts, games and outside activities. See weekly packet for registration form.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Friday, 11/24 School Closed for Thanksgiving Break

REMINDERS

The school calendar is located on the website in the main navigation tab titled "Calendar" or bookmark the page here: https://school.stbenedictholmdel.org/calendar-1

The principal's Facebook page for St. Benedict School is: https://www.facebook.com/SBSprincipal/

WEEKLY PACKET

Please see the link below to access all of the newsletter attachments for the week. https://school.stbenedictholmdel.org/fyi

